
     

From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Dover Road #81 - email from Emma Rous
Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 4:29:00 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Emma Rous below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
 

From: Emma Rous <rousemma@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 4:15 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Cc: haley@artsinreach.org; Jennifer Minicucci <jennifer@artsinreach.org>
Subject: AIR proposal
 

Dear Michael
As a longtime supporter of the AIR program, I am very aware of the profound
impact they have on girls in the Seacoast.  The Durham location provides a
central location for the girls they serve from Rochester to Portsmouth.  The
efficiency provided by a permanent home will allow them to serve many more
girls in need.  Durham will be lucky to have this addition to the community.  I
hope their application will be approved.
 
Emma Rous
50 Adams Point Rd.
Durham, NH 03824
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